Rowlagh Women’s Group
Rowlagh Woman’s Group, Neilstown, is requesting grant assistance towards the cost of a tutor for a 14 week series of visual art workshops for beginners and advanced participants which will begin in September 2018. 
The objective of the group is to assist older women to develop their artistic skills. They hope that through this programme each participant will create an artwork which can be entered for the Bealtaine Festival in South Dublin County.

South Dublin Arts Office recommends that a grant of €650 be made under the Arts Act Grant 2003 for a series of visual art workshops and exhibition.
Coláiste Chrónáin
In reference to the application submitted, Coláiste Chrónáin, Clondalkin has applied for an event subsidy in regard its 50th anniversary visual art exhibition which will open on Culture Night 2018, which is the 21st September. The exhibition will be curated by a professional curator and feature the work of former teachers and pupils who became professional artists.
The Arts Office recommends a grant of €650 be allocated to Coláiste Chrónáin under the Arts Act Grant 2003 to support the presentation of its 50th anniversary visual arts exhibition.
